
St Laurence Catholic Primary School 
Spring 2 Newsletter  -  March 2024 

Through God's grace, a community growing in knowledge and understanding.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a lovely term with all of our Lenten preparations, finished off with Y4’s       

wonderful Passion Play. Thank you to Miss Corcoran and her team for preparing the chil-

dren so well and thank you to those parents, carers and friends of St. Laurence who came to 

watch the play and support our performers. 

All of our fundraising, this Lent, has been for Mary’s Meals, our chosen charity. At the last 

count, and we’re still counting, you and your children have helped us to raise more than 

£500 which is an impressive sum. Thank you for your generosity, especially in these      

challenging times when finances are stretched for so many. 

We have also had some staff changes in UKS2. Mrs Tilley has returned to New Zealand but 

Mrs Watson (previously in Kingfishers) has very kindly agreed to return to our school and 

to work on Owls. We warmly welcome her back. 

Enjoy the Easter break with your family and friends! 

Mrs McGhee Wallace and the St. Laurence Team 

 

Prayer is the foundation of our evangelization efforts because, as Pope  

Francis reminds us, “when evangelizers rise from prayer, their hearts are 

more open; freed of self- absorption, they are desirous of doing good and 

sharing their lives with others” (Evangelii Gaudium, 282).  

Committed to the words 

of Christ and the Gospel 

Values. 

 

 

 

 Head of School          

Mrs McGhee Wallace 

Assistant Head                          

Mrs Chalklin 

SENCo/Inclusion 

Mrs Harvey 

 

Our Classes 

Wrens   Mrs Chalklin    

Skylarks Miss Armstrong

-         Mortlock   

Kingfishers Miss Tanvir/

Mrs Thompson (Friday) 

Quails Mrs Kitagawa 

Swallows Miss Corcoran 

Doves Mrs Groves 

Magpies Miss Ward 

Owls Mrs Watson 

Kestrels Mrs Prokop 

   

TERM DATES 

Spring Term 

Easter Break 

Monday 1st April -         

Thursday 11th April 

PD Day 

Friday 12th April 

Pupils return 

Monday 15th April 

 

 For yours and your           

children’s safety, please do 

not enter the car park unless 

you have permission to do so, 

in your car. 

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant Caretaker                                                                                                                       

Mrs Rokitnicka      Miss Tu                Mr. Tapp              

 

                                                               

Attendance target: 95%   Actual Attendance:   93.3% 

Ten:Ten Newsletter           

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/










Quails 













Mrs Harvey asks that you check your 

Parent Mail as there have been a few 

SEND related emails sent out to     

parents, with various offers, in recent 

weeks. 








